## RICKI HECK

Heidi Hall, Supervisor District 1 Nevada County Board of Supervisors Maidu Avenue Nevada City, CA 95959

Re:

Letter of Resignation, Nevada County Planning Commission

Effective Date November 30, 2018

Dear Supervisor Hall:

It is with some regret that I must resign my position as your appointed Planning Commissioner, representing District I, effective November 30, 2018.

As you know, I will be taking office as a Director for the Nevada Irrigation District early December 2018. As much as I would like to, I cannot fulfill the duties of both offices.

I have been honored to serve Nevada County as your Planning Commissioner and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. The other commissioners and staff have been truly great to work with. Each commissioner worked hard on every item brought before us and I believe we collectively acted to consider all parties in every decision.

I am happy to provide assistance to your new commissioner should he or she need it. Many, many thanks for your trust and for the opportunity to serve.

Ricki Heck

Cc: Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk to the Board of Supervisors Rhetta VanderPloeg, Assistant County Council

Brian Foss, Planning Director